

NOTICE

Dear Members,

Arising from the Resolution passed at the recent AGM held on 6th July 2025, members who hold honorary or academic titles (e.g., Dr., Ir., etc.) are kindly requested to submit the relevant supporting documents or certificates for verification purposes.

Similarly, members who have been conferred honorific titles or awards such as Tun, Tan Sri, Datuk Seri, Datuk, Dato, etc., by State Rulers, State Governors or His Majesty the King are requested to submit copies of their official letters of conferment (Watikah) to the Club soonest.

Only titles from recognised Universities and official Federal / State Palace will be accepted.

This process is intended to ensure that all credentials are properly acknowledged in official Club records and communications.

Kindly submit a copy of the relevant certificate(s) to the Club Office or email to info@royalklangclub.com.my not later than 2025.

Thank you for your cooperation.

The Management